
 

 

 
 
 
Friday 13 October 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent  
 
Autumn Term – Principal’s Roundup - 6 
 

Another great week here at Caister Academy. 
 

I wanted to highlight the great things below:  
 

• A group of Year 9 and 10 students visited Warner Brother Studios and had an incredible 
experience. 

• Year 10 & 11 students engaged well in an RE drop down day during period 1 and 2 today. 

• Our Year 8 & 9 Netball team took on Lynn Grove on Tuesday, and our year 10 team took on 
Flegg yesterday. We are so proud of how they played as a team. 

• A special well done to our best attending form groups so far:  
First place – 7NCU (98.5%) 
Second place – 7AMC (98%) 
Third place – 8VBE (97.1%) 

• And to the form groups with the highest rewards this week: 
First place – 8GAB 
Second place – 8VBE 
Third place – 8ATO 

 
Reminders for next week and beyond:  
  

• Monday 16 October – Good luck to our Year 8 Football team who will play Great Yarmouth 
Charter Academy. 

• Monday 16 October - Celebration assemblies commence for all year groups. 

• Tuesday 17 October – Fingerprint recognition takes place for all year groups, please see end 
of term letter here with instructions to give consent through Arbor. 

• Tuesday 17 October – Great Yarmouth Schools Music Association Festival of Carols 
rehearsal from 10.00am until 2.00pm at the Pavilion Theatre, Gorleston.  

• Wednesday 18 October – Senior Year Careers interviews continue. 
• Thursday 19 October - Tutor Evening. Please note some changes will be made to the 

electives offer on this evening. Further information to follow. 

• Friday 20 October – Tutor Day – for further details on how to book your appointment, please 
use the following link Tutor Day Invite Letter October 2023. 

• Friday 20 October – Students finish for half term.  

• Monday 30 October – Students return to the academy.   
  
 
 

https://www.caisteracademy.org.uk/_site/data/files/letters/4644DB736307A91044CF1BAD047BE301.pdf
https://www.caisteracademy.org.uk/_site/data/files/letters/357E1237AB2F1959D325553F3DEF7D6A.pdf
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Thank you for taking the time to read this, I look forward to sending you another update next week.   
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 

Helen Seath  
Principal  
 


